
 
 

 

July 17, 2020 
 
Dear Parents, Guardians and Stakeholders: 
 
On Monday, July 20th we will be starting the phased reopening of our school with 
some of our students.  We have been thoughtful and thorough in establishing our 
protocols and procedures for reopening.  Thank you to our staff who have been 
working tirelessly over the past several weeks to ensure the safety of our students 
and their peers during our reopening.     
 
Thank you to the families and stakeholders who continue to support our staff.  We 
have had families continuously donate money in support of our staff since the very 
beginning of the pandemic, as well as dropping off items and supplies each week.  
We are truly grateful for these donations.     
 
We look forward to our meeting on Wednesday, July 22nd at 5:00pm.  If you have 
any questions or issues, please be sure to send them to Contact@AmegoInc.org.  
 
Thank you, and have a nice weekend. 
 
  

 
President and Chief Executive Officer 
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